
MEMORANDUM 
October 24, 2014 

 

 

 

To: Marguerite E. Freidlander 

 Administrative Law Judge 

 

From: Mike Young 

 Regulatory Analyst 

 

Re: Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 5 

 Waste Control, Inc. 

 Docket TG-140560 

 

Staff has reviewed the Special Fuels Surcharge Supplement No. 5 to Waste Control Inc.’s Tariff 

No. 15 filed by that company on October 21, 2014. 

 

Staff recommends the commission: 

 Authorize the company to file a fuel surcharge request, and 

Approve the fuel surcharge Supplement No. 5 as filed on October 21, 2014, to become effective 

on Less Than Statutory Notice on November 1, 2014. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mike Young 

Regulatory Analyst, Solid Waste/Water Section 


